
December 14, 2024 

SAM 27 Christmas Party 

McInnis Park Golf Center 

     

Mike Clancy- We had 45 people signed up. Three did not make it. I did a plate survey near the end of the meal. 

People must’ve really like their dinner. All the plates were cleaned completely. I have a short ribs and that was 

great. It was the most popular dinner. 28. People had the short ribs, eight people had the salmon. Nine people had 

the chicken. Everyone seem to be ready to come again next year. 

 

Everybody had a good time. There was lots of steeling for the gift exchange. Steve Roselle had the most stolen. 

The weather getting there was terrible with high winds.  


